
From: Haught, Brandon [mailto:BHaught@vcso.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 8:26 AM
To: Jeff Ensminger
Cc: Davidson, Gary
Subject: RE: Public Records Request: Deputy Wood patrol car audio 10/23/2011

 

The audio recorder was not used during that incident.

 

Brandon Haught
Volusia County Sheriff’s Office
Public Information Office
386-736-5989

From: Jeff Ensminger [mailto:Jeff@ThoughtEater.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 11:24 AM
To: Haught, Brandon
Subject: Public Records Request: Deputy Wood patrol car audio 10/23/2011

 

Brandon,

  I would like to obtain from the VCSO a copy of any and all patrol car audio captured on 10/23/2011 during Deputy 
Matthew Wood’s transport of myself.

 

Thanks,

 
Jeff Ensminger

 
ThoughtEater Technical Solutions, Inc.

(407) 448-7004
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